
 
From: Navin Patel  
Sent: 2023/05/25 3:52 PM 
To: City Clerks Office < Cc: Myers, Jeanie  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Notice Received: Application # A-2023-0136 WARD # 9 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I, Navinchandra Nanubhai Patel, 15 Zelda Road, Brampton, ON, L6R3V9, is writing this email 

in regards to the notice I received, "Application # A-2023-0136 WARD # 9". I am confirming 

that I will be virtually attending the hearing on May 30, 2023 at 9 am.  

 

With respect to the notice, I would like the city, property owner, and construction company to 

make sure that my property, surrounding or underneath the area of my land does not get involved 

in any of the modifications or construction that is going to be done around my property.  

 

Should you need any further information or clarifications please contact me via email or phone 

number.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Navinchandra Nanubhai Patel 

 


